REQUEST
FOR QUALIFICATIONS AND PROPOSALS

CASINO GAMBLING DEVELOPMENT AND OPERATION

Issued by the Villages of East Hazel Crest and Homewood, Illinois
For

Site Located at Halstead Street at 174" Street
Near Interstate 80-Halstead Street Interchange

CERTIFICATE OF

PREFERRED DEVELOPER

This Certificate is to confirm that on May 31, 2013 The Daly Group, LLC (“Daly”) fully
complied by submitting a preliminary Expression Of Intent (“EOI”) to become the Preferred
Developer prior to 5:00 P.M., and that such EOI was accepted by the Villages as being the only
submission in full compliance with the applicable Request for Qualifications and Proposals.
Pursuant to the Second Addendum to the Request for Proposals, I accepted the EOI and
communicated the acceptance of it by the Mayors of the Villages to Daly. Because the Illinois
General Assembly has not yet passed legislation to authorize construction of a casino at the Site,
the Villages and Daly have not yet executed their written Endorsement Agreement, as specific
terms and conditions contained in the prospective casino gaming legislation will guide the
writing of the Endorsement Agreement. However, this Certificate is to evidence the selection of
Daly as representative of South Suburban Casino, LLC, a to-be-formed joint venture among
Daly, Mid-America Development Properties LLC and Infill Market Development Corporation,
as the Preferred Developer, as a result of the Request for Qualifications and Proposals process.

Signed,

A B —

Craig Burkhardt

Legal Counsel

Barnes & Thornburg LLP
One North Wacker Drive
Suite 4400



